From: Kelli Ward's iPhone <comms@azgop.org>

Sent: Sunday, May 30, 2021 9:30:41 AM

To: Warren Petersen wpetersen@azleg.gov

Subject: Quick Check-In before the holiday...

Friend,

This is AZGOP Chairwoman Dr. Kelli Ward with a quick check-in before the Memorial Day holiday.

I'm thankful for the hard work and generosity of each and every one of you - as you have stuck with me and our party, our Election Integrity and America First efforts have only gotten stronger!

We have pushed back against the real "Big Lie" - that Americans are *forbidden* from scrutinizing election results - through our first-in-the-country Full Forensic Audit.

This incredible mission and so many others will continue to take shape the harder we push.

With the holiday also being our May fundraising deadline, I hope you'll chip in any amount before then and help us continue to defend our elections and our country!

Contribute Here:

https://secure.winred.com/arizona-republican-party/email-quick-check-in-before-the-holiday

Thank you for helping Arizona lead the way!

-Dr. Kelli Ward

Sent from my iPhone

Paid for by the Republican Party of Arizona Not authorized by any candidate or candidate's committee. www.azgop.com





3501 N 24th St, Phoenix, AZ 85016 (602) 957-7770

Update Profile | Unsubscribe | Privacy Policy